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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:25 PM
To: 'epm4377@aol.com'
Subject: RE: “When you're considering this rate increase in order to generate higher profits for 

FP&L, please keep in mind that those profits come at our expense, and that includes the 
senior community, many of whom are having a very hard time of it.”

Good afternoon, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: epm4377@aol.com [mailto:epm4377@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: “When you're considering this rate increase in order to generate higher profits for FP&L, please keep in mind 
that those profits come at our expense, and that includes the senior community, many of whom are having a very hard 
time of it.” 
 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04686-16




